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14 July 2022
To the Parents of Year 6 children

Dear Parents		
Just little note regarding your child’s last week in school.

Bowling
On Monday, 18th July the children are going bowling to Denton Wellness Centre.  This trip is all paid for and the children do not need to bring any money.  A coach will collect them at 9.30am and they will be back in school for lunchtime.  Please send your child with a snack and a drink to take with them for the morning.

Sports Day
There will be lots of sporting activities going on all next week and so children have been asked to wear their PE kits each day.  In addition, the Year 5 and 6 sports day is Thursday, 21 July at 1.30pm-3pm and children should wear their house colours on that day.  They have all been told which these are.

Waffles
Year 6 children will be having waffle treats on Friday, 22 July.  Please let the office know if your child has any allergies we need to be aware of.  Again there is no money needed for this.

Hoodies
Year 6 children are allowed to wear their new hoodies all week next week if they want to and for the last day, Monday, 25th July.

Signing shirts
Please ensure your child brings a shirt or t-shirt with them to get their friends to sign on the morning of Monday, 25th July.

Leavers Service
The Leavers Service will start at 2pm on Monday, 25th July.  A maximum of two adults are invited to attend per child.

We hope the children enjoy their last week in Gorse Hall and take lots of happy memories with them onto High School.  Thank you for all the brilliant support this year.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Wright, Mrs Read, Mr Chambers
Mrs Thompstone and Mrs Fish






